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Buckingham
TownMatters
Summer issue 2022

Message from your Mayor • Grant recipients • Future events  
What the Town Council achieved 2021-2022 • New: swan sculpture trail
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A MESSAGE FROM YOUR MAYOR 
I am sure that we have all been horrified by the 

unfolding events in Ukraine. The war there started less 

than a month after our first Holocaust Memorial Day 

commemoration in Buckingham. At that time, I would 

not have even considered another war in Europe to be 

possible. How sad and shocking this is. Buckingham is 

in the process of working out how to support refugees 

when they arrive here. I am sure that our community 

will respond generously, whether by providing 

accommodation, or offering support in other ways.

Have you spotted the new signs on the roads into 

Buckingham yet? Or the finger-post signs outside the Council Chamber? These 

now name both our Twin Towns: Mouvaux in France, and Neukirchen-Vluyn in 

Germany. It was a great pleasure for me to welcome groups from those towns for 

a vibrant weekend in March. We were at last able to celebrate not only the English 

signing of our Twinning agreement with Neukirchen-Vluyn, but also 20 years of 

Twinning with Mouvaux. The market was alive with the sights and sounds of an 

Oompah Band, Morris Dancers, and also a Mime Artist. These friendships seem to 

me to be increasingly important in our troubled world. It was an honour for me to 

meet with the Mayors of our two Twin Towns, as well as to have the opportunity to 

come together in friendship and solidarity with our European friends.

This year we are also celebrating Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. I have 

already been involved in planting trees at The University of Buckingham and in 

Heartlands for The Queen’s Green Canopy. We have a number of different events 

planned for Buckingham. Details of these can be found on page seven. I hope 

to see many of you there. This is a wonderful opportunity to reflect on and give 

thanks for Queen Elizabeth II’s 70-year reign. 

  Margaret Gateley

Cllr. Margaret Gateley, Mayor of Buckingham 
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ANNUAL TOWN MEETING REPORT & EARTH HOUR

On the 24th March  
people from the 
community of 
Buckingham attended 
a public meeting on 
the climate emergency, 
alongside local 
representatives and 
MP Greg Smith. People 
gathered to express their 
views on climate change 
and to share ideas and 
suggestions on how 
to respond as a whole 
community.

The Mayor of 
Buckingham, Councillor 
Margaret Gateley, 
opened the meeting, 
giving an update on 
Buckingham Town 
Council which has 
declared a Climate 
Emergency. The Town 
Council is constantly 
reviewing its own 
Action Plan to drive the 
organisation towards 
carbon neutrality  
by 2030.  

The meeting had six 
tables, each on a different topic, with people 
moving around the room to discuss different 
aspects of the action plan. 

There were stalls from Planet Refill, Bucks 
Electric Vehicles, Buckingham & Villages 
Community Board, Buckingham Town 
Council, Buckingham Canal Society and 
Buckinghamshire Recycles. A sixth table 
was based around Earth Hour which is 
an important environmental movement 

organised by the World 
Wide Fund for Nature 
(WWF). The event is to 
encourage individuals, 
communities, and 
businesses to turn off  
non-essential electric 
lights for one hour as a 
symbol of commitment  
to the planet.  

Displayed at the meeting 
were 'rubbish mosaics', 
artwork created by 
local secondary school 
students. The artwork 
has been created from 
materials that would 
normally be thrown away 
but instead has been 
recycled for the use of 
public art. This project 
is not only helping to 
highlight the benefits 
of recycling but also the 
importance of youth 
engagement in this 
important subject. The 
artwork will continue to be 
displayed until the summer 
holidays in the Tourist 
Information Centre for 
everyone to come and see. 

At the end of the session some attendees 
joined a Community Climate Action Group 
to investigate ways of building a strong 
and resilient community to tackle the 
threat of the climate crisis in 
Buckingham.  If you would like 
to take part, please scan the QR 
code on this page or contact 
the Town Council. 
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Four year grants 
Buckingham’s new long term grants system 
begins this year, with long term, four year 
grants offered to more groups than ever 
before. The changes that have been made 
give local groups, that residents rely on, more 
security about their funding, helping them 
plan for their future, and creating a win win 
situation for everyone. 

Four year 2022 – 2026 grants were awarded 
to the following groups: 

Citizens Advice Bucks – Help maintain 
the Buckingham Citizens Advice Office and 
home visiting service as an accessible space 
for anyone in need of advice or emergency 
referrals in the Buckingham area. – £5,750

Buckingham Youth 
Clubs – Support the 
running of three youth 
clubs for secondary 
school age young 
people in Buckingham, 
all the youth clubs are 
supported by trained staff 
and give young people 
opportunities to try 
new things and explore 
opportunities. – £5,200

Buckingham Old Gaol Trust – To carry 
forward plans to improve the long term 
security of the Old Gaol Museum, through 
partner projects, exhibitions, maintenance 
and management of the museum as an 
entity and 
building. 
– £5,000 

Buckingham Summer Festival – Organise 
and host the annual Festival Gala Concert 
as part of Buckingham Summer Festival. – 
£2,000 

GRANT RECIPIENTS
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Chandos Park Tennis Club – Replace 
the 10 floodlights at the Tennis Club 
with environmentally friendly LED lamp 
alternatives – £1,500 

Chandos Park Bowls Club – Maintain the 
Chandos Park Bowls Club Green to club 
standard. – £1,000 

Project Street Life – Funding subsidises 
the place of a young person, resident in 
Buckingham, in financial need to attend the 
Project Street Life residential weekend. – 
£500 

Buckingham Fairtrade Town Steering 
Group – Maintain Buckingham’s status as 
a Fairtrade Town by holding promotional 
events and engaging with community 
groups and schools. – £373 

The grant amount is paid to our four-year 
grant holders once a year, with a 3.5% uplift 
annually. 

One year grants 
As well as long term grants, Buckingham also 
offers one year funding for groups planning 
new projects. A wide range of applications 
were received, with projects varying from 
accessible sport to renewable energy and 
mentoring for young people at risk of 
offending.

One year grants were awarded to the 
following groups: 

Transitions UK – Aspire Partnership: 
Buckingham hub, mentoring for young 
people at risk – £2,000 

Buckingham Town Cricket Club – roof 
mounted solar panels for the club house – 
£1,500 

Swan Community Hub – free family summer 
fun sessions for younger children – £1,380

Buckingham United Football Club – new 
club training equipment – £1,000 

West End Bowls Club – flood defences for 
the club house – £1,000 

Lace Hill Residents’ Association – 
community spirit projects, holiday events and 
more – £968 

Buckingham & District Angling 
Association – building an accessible for all 
fishing platform – £623 

St Peter & St Paul’s Church – Platinum 
Beacon, to be lit as part of the Jubilee 
celebrations – £324 

Do you run a group that would like to apply 
for funding? The next round of one year 
grant applications will start in Autumn 2022. 
Contact the office for details and advice 
before you apply.Photograph © Peter Austin



PAST EVENTS PAST EVENTS
On Tuesday 22nd February 2022, keen competitors wearing aprons and 
carrying frying pans hurled themselves across the green next to St Peter & 
St Paul’s Church, Buckingham for the Pancake Races. The winners were Age 
5 & under:1st – Willow, 2nd – Wilf and 3rd – Samuel. Age 6 - 11 category:1st 
– Robert, 2nd – John and 3rd – Rosie. Adult category:1st – Hideki, 2nd – Ade 
and 3rd – Robin. Team category: 1st – Hideki and Naoki and 2nd – Ade and 
Robin.

Buckingham’s Food Fair, held on Saturday 26th February 
2022, attracted a record 2,000 visitors with traders 
indoors and outside around the Community Centre. 

Visitors tried and tested some of the best food and drink local traders had 
on offer. Interactive smoothie bikes were on offer for anyone to try and 
foodie maps were handed out to encourage visitors to come back and try 
the various eateries in Buckingham. Funding for the smoothie bikes and 
foodie maps were provided by the Government’s ‘Welcome Back Fund’ 
through Buckinghamshire Council.

Twinning in the Market took place on 
Saturday 19th March 2022 to celebrate 
Buckingham’s relationship with 
Mouvaux in France and Neukirchen-
Vluyn in Germany. Bavarian Strollers, 
Brackley Morris Men and Mime Artists 
Inc. performed outside The Old Gaol 
and visitors enjoyed the sunshine whilst 
lounging in our deckchair! Part-funding 
for this event was provided by the Government’s  
‘Welcome Back Fund’ from Buckinghamshire Council.

Lace Hill’s Easter Bazaar took place on Sunday 10th 
April 2022 and displayed lots of wonderful handmade 
arts and crafts as well as bespoke gifts. There were also 
free games and activities for children to enjoy.

The Green Spring Fair took place on Sunday  
24th April 2022 in the town centre 

and showcased many sustainable products, food waste 
experts and lots of fun, environmentally friendly activities.

Children from local primary schools took part in the 
May Day celebrations on Tuesday 3rd May 2022 with 
traditional country dancing and may pole dancing on the 
green outside St. Peter and St. Paul’s Church.
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CURRENT EVENTS:  
THE QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE
These events take place soon after the newsletter is printed, you may receive this  
edition after some have taken place. Our website, social media, and posters  
around Buckingham are a great place to keep updated about current events. 

After a great first event last summer, Celebrate 
Buckingham Day is coming back on Thursday 2nd June 
2022 from 11am-3pm in Bourton Park. Expect to see 
local community, voluntary and social enterprise groups 
along with fantastic food and lots of fun family activities. 
There will even be a fancy-dress competition so look out 
for details on this on our social media @BuckinghamTC.  

St Peter and St Paul’s Church has also organised  
Lighting of the Jubilee Beacon on Thursday 2nd June 
2022 at 9.45pm. 

With nearly two decades under its belt, 
Music in the Market is a great way to start 
the summer. This year, it will take place on 
Friday 3rd June 2022 from 2pm-10pm back 
in the Town Centre. This event is organised 
by local music group Buckingham Acoustic 
Club whilst the Town Council facilitates the 
event with road closure support. Music in 
the Market is free to anyone who wants to 
attend and has a succession of local bands to enjoy.  

Join us for a Picnic on the Pitch. On Saturday 
4th June 2022 from 11am-3pm, we invite 
everyone to Lace Hill Sports & Community 
Centre for a fantastic afternoon of family 
entertainment. Meet up with family and 
friends, bring a blanket and enjoy some live 
music, games, stalls and bar. Reminder: no 
dogs on the pitch itself please. 

A Civic Service will take place at St. Peter and 
St. Paul’s Church, Buckingham on Sunday  
5th June 2022 at 11am to celebrate the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee. Everyone is welcome to  
attend and give thanks for the Queen.



F U T U R E  E V E N TS  F U T U R E  E V E N TS  F U T U R E  E V E N TS  F U T U R E  E V E N TS
This year’s Fringe Week will take place from 
Saturday 16th to Sunday 24th July 2022 
in various locations around Buckingham 
and the theme is ‘Buckingham is Back’ to 
help celebrate the return of life after the 
pandemic. Plans for the Fringe Week are 
still underway so if you are a group or 
organisation that has an event planned 
during this time, please contact our Events 
Co-ordinator, Amanda Brubaker via events@
buckingham-tc.gov.uk to get involved.

Coach Jenner will be organising more 
Basketball Sessions this summer and is 
looking for children aged 8 – 12 and 13+ 
years of age to take part during July and 
August in Chandos and Bourton Parks. 

Play around the Parishes is a great 
opportunity for your child to have fun 
in the sun this summer! Organised by 
Buckinghamshire Council, there will be lots 
of creative activities and entertainment for 
the whole family to get stuck into across 
Buckinghamshire. On Tuesday 26th July, 
Wednesday 17th August, and Monday 22nd 
August 2022 these organised sessions will 
take place in Chandos Park, Buckingham 
from 10am-3pm. 
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Another outdoor theatre production 
will take place on Wednesday 3rd August 
2022 on the green outside St Peter and 
St. Paul’s Church. Illyria, this year’s chosen 
production company, will be performing 
two showings of Peter Pan. There will be 
one showing at 2:30pm and another at 6pm. 
Tickets will be sold via their box office and 
will be available to purchase soon. Peter Pan 
was first performed by Illyria in 1997. It has 
been performed outdoors many times since 
by many different companies, but Illyria’s 
2022 production will be the first to feature 
real flying! Audiences should wear suitable 
clothing, bring a chair or blanket and can 
bring a picnic. 

Bandjam is back on Sunday 28th August 
2022 in the ‘Bull Ring’, outside Jardine’s 
Pharmacy from 1pm – 10pm. This event is 
organised by Bandjam and sponsored by 
Buckingham Town Council.

The annual Buckingham Dog Show is back 
this year on Sunday 11th September 2022 
and we can’t wait to crown the best pooch in 
town! Registration will start from 11am and 
then judging will commence from 12pm. 
There will be a host of doggy based stalls 
and entertainment to browse on the day as 
well as a variety of classes to enter in such as: 
cutest puppy, best rescue, junior handler and 
best in show.

http://events@buckingham-tc.gov.uk
http://events@buckingham-tc.gov.uk
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The Flood Report 
is available on 
Buckinghamshire Council’s 
website, or by following this 
QR code. 

December 2020 saw significant 
flooding in Buckingham. A formal 
flood investigation was undertaken by 
Buckinghamshire Council, which is the Lead 
Local Flood Authority (LLFA) for the area. 

The flood caused internal flooding to 72 
properties, and the flood report concludes 
that it was caused by consistently high 
rainfall over a number of months, followed 
by a month’s worth of rain in the short period 
up to the 23rd December. The Environment 
Agency’s flood warning was not issued until 
after many properties had already been 
flooded. This limited the response individual 
residents and the community could offer. 
Changes have since been made to the 
Environment Agency’s flood warning system. 

During the flood Buckingham Town Council 
implemented its flood response plan and was 
able to help residents alongside volunteers 

and local businesses who all stepped in to 
do what they could. After the flooding, the 
Council reviewed its plan to improve our 
ability to support residents at risk of flooding. 
If you would like to be involved and join us 
as a Community Flood Warden please email 
office@buckingham-tc.gov.uk.

Debris/fallen trees in the river
Many residents are rightly concerned 
about fallen trees or debris in the river. 
While smaller branches aren’t of significant 
concern, large items big enough to trap other 
debris floating down the river can create an 
obstruction and increase flood risk to the 
surrounding area. 

When this happens the landowner 
responsible for the tree is required to clear 
the debris. This must be done from the side  
of the bank where the tree has fallen 
and often involves bringing in specialist 
contractors. However, it’s extremely 
important that these obstructions are 
removed as quickly as possible. 

Where you see an obstruction in the river, it 
can be reported to the Environment Agency 
by calling 0800 80 70 60. The Town Council 
reports fallen trees and debris in this way and 
will provide information to Buckinghamshire 
Council and the Environment Agency to 
support enforcement where it can. 

FLOOD REPORTSWAN SCULPTURE TRAIL
The Buckingham Otter Trail was a highlight 
for Buckingham last summer – the otters 
are a starring feature in so many summer 
photos and happy memories for residents 
as well as those who came from further 
afield and discovered Buckingham while 
completing the trail. The art on each otter 
was a combination of the work of community 
groups and schools and professional artists 
– who all did a sterling job. This year we have 
exciting plans to build on the fantastic profile 
the project created and bring you a new 
temporary public art sculpture trail for 2022! 

This year's sculptures will be bespoke swans, 
made from recycled, reformed plastic that 
weathers much the same as fibreglass but is 
much better for the environment. In this way, 
material that was headed for landfill is made 
into art. 

Sponsors 
In order to 
make this 
project the best 
it can be for 
Buckingham 
we are looking 
for more 
sponsors – this 
is a fantastic 
opportunity for businesses, schools and 
groups to positively advertise themselves to 
thousands of people and bring some  
real community spirit to the town. If you 
would like to get involved, either as a 
sponsor or an artist, please contact Sam via 
lacehillcentre@buckingham-tc.gov.uk 

Bring on summer, the Swan Sculpture Trail and 
free, fun, family friendly summer activities for 
everybody to enjoy throughout the school 
holidays. The trail will be available to follow 
using a paper map or the Buxplore app – 
which allows people to read more of the story 
behind each swan. The art trail will be a truly 
unique way to celebrate the area and to get 
outdoors and enjoy the town in a new way. 
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WHAT THE TOWN COUNCIL ACHIEVED 2021/2022
Environment Committee
The last year has been a productive one for 
the Environment Committee and the council’s 
Green Spaces team. I am very grateful for all the 
hard work by our staff in keeping our parks well 
maintained and providing uninterrupted service 
throughout the pandemic.  

The new Garden of Rest has been completed 
at the Brackley Road Cemetery, and work is 
commencing with designs for the new Tingewick 
Road Cemetery. The wildflower meadow in 
Bourton Park has proved very popular. 

We launched the community gardening scheme 
this spring, and welcome residents to come 
forward to help improve some of our forgotten 
corners of green space.  

We made good progress with tree planting around 
the town, and the committee and volunteers took 
part in a big planting event in the Heartlands Park 
in conjunction with Buckinghamshire Council, 
with over 250 trees planted.  

The new 55 photovoltaic solar panels were 
installed on the Lace Hill Centre and will 
contribute to reducing our electricity bills, and 
carbon emissions of this popular community 
building.  

Buckingham’s new Holocaust Memorial Stone 
was placed in Bourton Park for the ceremony in 
January, with the inaugural reflection led by the 
Mayor. This event was well attended.  

Councillor Warren Whyte 
Chair, Environment Committee

Resources Committee 
The Town Council’s Resources 
Committee is responsible for budgets, 
staffing, policies and communications.  
The following is just a fraction of the 
work this committee has done in the 
past 8 months:  
1 Agreed a Sustainable Purchasing 

and Procurement Policy, buying/
hiring locally, Fairtrade, recycled, 
plastic free, repairable and 
sustainable wherever possible.  

2 Agreed to appoint a design 
consultancy company for our new 
cemetery.  

3 Updated IT equipment in the 
Chamber so members of the public 
can attend on Zoom if they can’t 
attend in person, plus our meetings 
are available on YouTube.  

4 Conducted an Eco Audit for all our 
Council owned buildings.  

5 Changed IT and mobile providers 
after a robust tendering process.  

6 Regularly reviewed our Climate 
Emergency Action Plan, a page on 
our website gives information and 
advice.   

7 Revised our Equality and Diversity 
Policy, reviewing it yearly to keep 
up with new Laws and good 
practice guidelines.  

Councillor Lisa O’Donoghue 
Chair, Resources Committee

Town Centre and  
Events Committee
Thanks to dedicated committee 
members, council officers and external 
organisations, we put on a wide 
range of events last year despite the 
pandemic.  

We were very grateful for the support 
of the Buckingham Rugby Club, who 
helped facilitate Music in the Market 
because this kick started our events 
after such a difficult time. We were also 
pleased to introduce new initiatives 
from the Otter Trail to the Outdoor 
Theatre productions.

Members took the decision to create 
the position of a Town Centre Manager 
to work in conjunction with the Tourist 
Information Centre and with the traders 
in Buckingham. I’m sure that this will 
help to strengthen partnerships further.  

We’ve also taken all opportunities of 
funding from Buckinghamshire Council 
to support additional events, features 
and entertainment for the Town Centre. 
This year we are planning a full calendar 
of events, which members of our 
community can enjoy together.  

I personally look forward to seeing 
many friendly faces from within our 
community at our events. 

Councillor Robin Stuchbury
Chair, Town Centre and  

Events Committee

Planning Committee
The past year has been challenging for the 
Committee, during the gradual transition 
from district councils to the Buckinghamshire 
Council unitary authority. Promised devolution 
of some planning powers to town and parish 
councils failed or was slow to materialise, 
against a background of forever-changing 
government planning policies and decisions, 
and the new Vale of Aylesbury Plan (VALP). 

Foremost among these for us was the 
cancellation of both the East-West Expressway 
and the Oxford-Cambridge Arc, which would 
have called for one million new homes 
between the two university cities, 40,000 of 
them in North Bucks. That threat has now 
receded, but the VALP is forcing more housing 
on Buckingham, without adequate health 
contributions, and not where we want it, 
contrary to our Buckingham Neighbourhood 
Plan (BNP). 

During the past 12 
months we have 
dealt with hundreds 
of applications and 
enforcement cases as 
a statutory planning 
consultant, but 
we have recently 
noted a marked 
improvement in our relationship with the Local 
Planning Authority, as staff levels rise, and 
officers take more note of our comments and 
of the BNP.  

I would like to acknowledge the valuable role 
which the Buckingham Society continues to 
play in planning matters. 

Councillor Mark Cole JP
Chair, Planning Committee
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YOUR VIEWS COUNT 
Buckingham Town Matters is produced by Buckingham Town Council in order to provide you 
with a taste of what keeps Councillors and staff busy. But this is also an invitation for you to tell 
us what you think of what we do and what you think we should be doing. We are all working 
together to make Buckingham an even better place, so please let us know:
• what you think we should carry on doing
• what you think we should stop doing, or do less of
• what you think we should start doing, or do a lot more of
Just a reminder… all Town Council meetings are open to the public. You are invited to come 
along and give us your views.
You can email us at or just drop us a line at the address opposite.  
We look forward to hearing from you:
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USEFUL NUMBERS

Town Council Office, Buckingham Centre, Verney Close, Buckingham, MK18 1JP
Email: office@buckingham-tc.gov.uk or visit: www.buckingham-tc.gov.uk
Call: 01280 816 426 (Please phone for appointments)
Follow us on Facebook:         /BuckinghamTC or Twitter         @buckinghamtc  
or instagram          @buckinghamtc

This edition of BTM has been designed by Black Dog Design (www.black-dog-design.co.uk), printed by  
BCQ Print Group and distributed to the homes and businesses of Buckingham by Sure2Door Ltd.
This is delivered to approx. 6,500 homes and businesses. It is also available on our website as a PDF and  
an audio version. Please contact the Town Council if you would like to request a large print copy.
Please note, events organised by Buckingham Town Council may be photographed and these  
photographs may be published.

Buckingham Town Council does not endorse or sanction any other materials, products or advertisements 
which may be delivered together, in or at the same time as our Buckingham Town Matters.

Domestic Violence Helpline 0808 2000 247
Thames Valley Police 101
NHS Urgent Care 111
National Power Cut Helpline 105
National Gas Helpline 0800 11 11
Crimestoppers 0800 555 111
Floodline 0345 988 1188
ChildLine 0800 111 999
Samaritans 01908 667 777
StreetLink (rough sleeping) 0300 500 0914

Buckingham Town Council 01280 816 426
Buckingham Cemetery 01280 816 801
Buckingham Shopmobility 07738 314 027
Lace Hill Sports & Community Centre 01280 812 872
Buckingham Community Hall 01280 823 584
Buckingham Tourist Information Centre 01280 823 020
Buckinghamshire Council 0300 131 6000
Transport for Buckinghamshire 01296 382 416
Citizens Advice Aylesbury Vale 0344 245 1289

USEFUL NUMBERS

BUCKINGHAM TOWN COUNCILLORS
Cllr. Margaret Gateley – Mayor 01280 816 317
Cllr. Warren Whyte – Deputy Mayor 01296 383 031
Cllr. Robina Ahmed 07515 338283
Cllr. Mark Cole JP 01280 816 005
Cllr. Geraldine Collins   01280 823 006
Cllr. Fran Davies 07976 558 609
Cllr. Jon Harvey 01280 812 711
Cllr. Sue Hetherington 01280 817 263
Cllr. Andy Mahi 01280 816 562

Cllr. Howard Mordue 01280 815 418
Cllr. Lisa O’Donoghue 07906 408 646
Cllr. Ade Osibogun 07467 837 954
Cllr. Anthony Ralph 07968 108 304
Cllr. Anja Schaefer 07749 187 394
Cllr. Robin Stuchbury 07752 394 162
Cllr. Martin Try 01280 816 202
Cllr. Ryan Willett 07889 284 495
Mr Paul Hodson – Town Clerk 01280 816 426

NEW STAFF MEMBERS
Nina Stockill –  
Estates Administrator 

Nina has been our Committee 
Clerk for the past five years 
but has recently decided to 
change roles and become 
our Estates Administrator. 
This new role will mean Nina 
can provide administrative 
support to the Green 
Spaces Team and various 
environmental projects, 
including the Climate 
Emergency Action Plan. 

Paula Cahill –  
Committee Clerk  
Paula is our new Committee 
Clerk. Her role will consist of 
creating agendas, reports, 
and further correspondence 
for all Council Committee 
meetings as well as liaising 
with the Committee Chairs 
to ensure that the minutes 
reflect an accurate record of 
Council meetings. 

Lachlan Corbitt – 
Greenspaces Team 
Member 

Lachlan is our new starter 
with the green spaces 
team. His role will consist 
of general maintenance 
on play areas, parks, and 
cemeteries to ensure that all 
the equipment is safe for use 
and facilities are Health and 
Safety compliant.  

http://buckingham-tc.gov.uk
http://www.buckingham-tc.gov.uk


2022 EVENTS DIARY
Please find further details inside or online: www.buckingham-tc.gov.uk/town-matters/events/

2022
JUNE Celebrate Buckingham Day  

  

Lighting of the Jubilee Beacon 

Music In The Market  

Picnic on the Pitch     

Jubilee Civic Service 

The Big Jubilee Lunch

Thurs 2nd  
(11am-3pm)

Thurs 2nd (9.45pm)

Friday 3rd (2pm-10pm) 

Sat 4th (11am-3pm)

Sun 5th (11am)

Sun 5th

Bourton Park, Paddock

St. Peter & St. Paul’s Church

Buckingham Town Centre

Lacehill Sports &  
Community Centre

St. Peter & St. Paul’s Church

Streets near you!
JULY Fringe Week  

Play Around the Parishes

Sat 16th-Sat 23rd

Tues 26th (10am-3pm)

Various Locations

Chandos Park
AUGUST Outdoor Theatre  

Play Around the Parishes 

Bandjam  

Wed 3rd (2pm-6pm)

Wed 17th & Mon 22nd 
(10am-3pm)

Sun 28th (12pm-10pm)

St. Peter’s & St. Paul’s 
Church Green

Chandos Park

Buckingham Town Centre
SEPTEMBER Dog Show    

River Rinse 1

Sun 11th (10:30am-3pm)

Sun 25th (10am)

Bourton Park

TBC
OCTOBER Bardic Trail

River Rinse 2 

Charter Fair

Lace Hill Halloween Event

    

Tues 4th (7pm-10pm)

Sun 9th (10am)

Sat 15th & 22nd (1pm-11pm)

Fri 28th (6pm-9pm)

TBC

TBC

Buckingham Town Centre

Lacehill Sports & 
Community Centre

NOVEMBER Bonfire & Fireworks 

    

Remembrance Parade 

Winter Fair 

    

Christmas Lights Switch On

  

Sat 5th (6pm)

Sun 13th (10:30am)

Sun 20th (11am-3pm)

Sat 26th (6pm-9pm)

Bourton Park

Buckingham Town Centre

Lacehill Sports & 
Community Centre 

Buckingham Town Centre

DECEMBER Christmas Parade

Community Fair   
Sat 10th (10:30am-12:30pm)

Sat 10th (11am-2pm)

Buckingham Town Centre

Buckingham Community 
Centre

Image: ‘Buckingham’s Buttercup Meadow’ by Tony Gilbert

Key to spaces available: • Food & Drinks Traders   
  • Crafts & Goods Traders  

  • Local Charities, Voluntary & Community Groups   


